
PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Tatton Street, Colne. BB8 8JE 
Telephone: 01282 864607 
www.primet.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve. 
 

1st March 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Sing Together - King George’s Hall 
 

We have been made aware that parents may be facing difficulty in collecting children from King 
George’s Hall at the end of the Sing Together event on 11th March. 
 
We are keen for as many children as possible to take part in the event, and have made the 
decision to provide transport back to Primet Primary School after the event, for which there will 
be a charge of £4, towards the cost of the coach. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below by Wednesday 7th March indicating your preference for 
collecting your child after the event.  
 
Children returning on the coach: 

 will need to be collected from school at approximately 7.45pm (further details to follow)  

 will need to make payment of £4 in advance 
 
Children being collected from King George’s Hall: 

 will need to be collected from the venue after the event, at approximately 7pm (further 
details to follow) 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs J McNamara 
School Business Manager 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Sing Together - Collection Arrangements 
 
Name of child ………………………………………………………………   Class …… 
 
I would like my child to return to Primet Primary on the coach after the Sing Together event. 
I enclose my voluntary contribution of £4.  
 
I will collect my child from King George’s Hall, Blackburn after the event. 
 
Please indicate any medical needs: ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Emergency contact number: ……………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………..  Parent/Carer 


